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Mayor Aiello Announces Ward 4 Alderman Resignation and Vacancy 
  

February 2, 2021—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, announces the resignation of 

Ward 4 Alderman, Kevin Dougherty.  Mayor Aiello would like to encourage all residents of Ward 4 who 

are interested in filling this vacated position to please contact his office by letter or e-mail.  The e-mail 

address is waiello@cityofolean.org.  The deadline for letters of interest is Monday, February 8, 2021 by 

5:00 p.m.   
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